
 

 
SUPERVISION, TRIVIA AND NATIONAL COMPETITION  
 
Great news for beginner and intermediate play - the re-introduction of supervised play sessions. 
The new sessions will be every Friday beginning on August 3. And anyone and everyone is 
welcome. You don't need a pre-arranged partner. Come along and the supervisors will help 
you. The table fee is $3 per person.  
 
The sessions begin at the Bridge Club at 1pm with a short talk on a specific facet of the game 
prior to play. Each session will include up to 24 boards and play will not be timed. Players can 
call on the assistance of a supervisor at any time they are unsure of the best bid or correct play.  
 
Afternoon tea will be provided during a break about mid-way through each session.  
 
Results will be recorded on our Bridgemate system and will be uploaded to the web site so you 
can review your results at any time after the session. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
THURSDAY PLAY DURING AUGUST 
 
A reminder to all Thursday players that normal play will not be available during most of August. 
The afternoons will be utilised as we host Grand National Open Teams competition on August 
9, 16 and 23. This competition is open only to teams who have already registered. We have 10 
teams registered to play on these days. Monday evening and Wednesday afternoon play is not 
affected.  
 
Then, on Thursday, August 30, we compete in the Nationwide Pairs competition. This 
competition is open to all players at no additional cost. Pre-registration is not necessary. 
Anyone who wants to play on the day will automatically be a part of this national competition.     
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
Contact our President, John Youngman on 5545 1681. 

AUSSIE TRIVIA NIGHT 
 
The club hosted a fun and 
brain-testing trivia night on 
Friday, July 27. Six teams 
duked it out over six rounds 
(one set of questions 
assembled and asked by 
each team) on subjects as 
varied as Australian history 
pre 1900, music,  
indigenous people, 
geography, movies and 
science   
 


